
 

January 23, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Brenda Landwehr, Chairperson 

House Committee on Health and Human Services 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Landwehr: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2490 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2490 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2490 would add Washburn University’s Doctor of Nursing Practice to the list of 

programs eligible to receive state grants from the State General Fund. 

 

 HB 2490 would have no fiscal effect.  The amount of the state grant would not 

necessarily increase as a result of this bill. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents  


